



**OPPORTUNITIES** 

EASTER NEWS

\* \* \* \*

Happy

Learning Opportunities - Ringwould



## Spring Term 2019 Exciting Education For Students and Staff

The Spring Term has been kind to us with the weather which has enabled students and staff to venture into the great outdoors.

Amongst other activities, students have continued to develop and improve the forest school site Kingsdown, collected fossilized sharks teeth along with beach cleaning at Beltinge, walked and cycled in different parts of Kent, visited Deal Castle and explored Deal's smuggling past.

In school students have continued to learn about keeping safe, both in the real world and online during Safer Internet Day. Key Stage 4 students have participated in workshops about mental health and friendships and engaged brilliantly when a prison chaplain and ex offender came to the school to talk about making the right choices in life.

Students have continued

to be involved in sporting events. We hosted a very successful swimming gala at the new Leisure Centre Dover in against local schools. Staff were very impressed with the behaviour and attitude of all involved.

The exam season starts in earnest in May and we wish all the students good luck. I'm sure if they all revise hard over the Easter Break they will achieve the grades

of which they are capable. A number of our year 11 students have secured places on college courses for next year and we look forward to helping them make final preparations for this transition over the coming months.

We continue to appreciate the support provided from home and thank you for your help with all we do. If you have any questions, concerns or comments please contact the school on 01304 381906 or e-mail us at simong@learningopps.org

## Reminders for Next Term:

- Students return to school on Tuesday 23rd April
- Food continues to be excellent value at £2.00 per day.
- PE kit remains as plain blue polo shirts and plain blue or black tracksuit trousers or shorts.

## Have a Safe and Happy Easter.



Online safety and difficulties using social media continue to cause some students difficulties. If you have any questions regarding this subject, please do not hesitate to contact the school.



35 Million Year Old Sharks Teeth collected by students



A coffee table made from reclaimed timber, sold as part of an enterprise project.

## Reminders

We break up this Friday at 12 noon.

We return to school on Tuesday 23rd April.

We have a staff training day on Monday 24th June.